
Thank you for enquiring about a visit to Shortwood Farm with your 
nursery.

A typical day for a pre school group would be as follows. When you arrive 
you will be shown into a picnic room where you will be left for a few 
minutes to give you time for the children to use the toilets. From 
experience we suggest that they be given a chance for a snack at this time 
to help them through the morning.

When you are ready we will guide you around the farm. The children^iwill 
be given the chance to feed the animals, milk the cow and hold small 
animals. Lunch can be eaten inside or out. The shop will be open at lunch 
time for hot drinks, ice creams etc.

After lunch, weather and ground conditions permitting, there will be a 
chance to have a tractor ride around the farm. 

The cost is £7 for adults, £5 for children. There is a 10% discount for 
parties of 15 or more.

If you would like any more information please ring 01885 400205.
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